
 

 

2 King George Place - PO Box 522 Timaru 7940 - Telephone 03 687 7200 #1472796 

 

25 January 2022 

 
Tim Adriaansen 
Via email: fyi-request-17606-b3ebd8db@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Dear Tim 

Local Government Official Information & Meetings Act 1987 Request:  Low Cost Low Risk 
Transport Projects 

We refer to your email of 17 November 2021 to Environment Canterbury.  On 13 December 
2021 Environment Canterbury formally transferred the request to Timaru District Council under 
section 12 of the Local Government Official Information & Meetings Act 1987.  Your particular 
requests and responses are set out below: 

Request: Please provide a breakdown of all Low Cost Low Risk projects which were 
allocated funding under the Low Cost/Low Risk category, for the period 2018-
2021, in the 2015 RLTP (updated 2018). This information can be restricted to 
those items which appear in TABLE 1: PRIORITY 1 EXPENDITURE on pages 42 and 
43 of the Canterbury Regional Land Transport Plan 2015 - 2025. 

In particular, I am seeking information on which projects included improved 
pedestrian or cycling facilities, what the locations of the improvements were and 
what their budget allocation was.  Please include projects which were funded in 
this period but may have had construction delayed into the current funding 
period. 

Response:  Please see attached sheet. 

  

If you are not satisfied with our response, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to 
investigate and review our decision.  The Ombudsman can be contacted at PO Box 10 152, 
Wellington 6143, or Freephone 0800 802 602, or at http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 

 

Yours faithfully 

  

Andrew Dixon 
Group Manager Infrastructure 

e. Andrew.Dixon@timdc.govt.nz 
p. 03 687 7200 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

